
 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Shoreview Lane Repair 
 
DATE:  October 7, 2024 

 
Background 
 
During the spring of 2024, lake ice conditions damaged the shoulder and pavement 
along approximately 800 feet of Shoreview Lane. Widseth conducted a damage 
assessment and designed a repair plan correct the damage to the roadway and mitigate 
future problems by establishing sloped rip-rap.  The plan was approved by necessary 
agencies and is ready to go out for bid.  A construction timeline will be established, 
after the bid is awarded by city council. 
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to accept Widseth’s Shoreview Lane repair plan and authorization to send the 
plan out to bid would be appreciated. 


